

The Minimum

• Thinking as a member, what do you feel are the minimum expectations you would have about your closest Club representative?

The Minimum

- From a Committee perspective we feel that these are pretty much the baseline expectations
 - Run the region for the members
 - Monthly Meetings
 - Regional Reports
 - Events
 - Communications
 - Forum use

For the Members

- You are part of a wider TVR Car Club and it is your role to promote the Club and encourage membership
- Members MUST get priority

Monthly Meetings

- Organise a regional meeting at least once a month and attend most months.
- Where you can't attend organise a substitute 'welcomer' (DRO if you have one).

Regional Reports

 Generate a Sprint report every month if possible but a minimum of one every quarter.

Events

- Organise at least two other events during the summer season for your region that are not just monthly meetings
- Support national and local regional events

Communicate

 Publish a list of all your events and meetings on your forum and website and provide details for Sprint and the Main website as appropriate

Forums

- Put details of the region's activities on the Club Forum and encourage Forum use.
 - We won't linger on e-groups but they should be viewed as additions not replacements
 - Catch 22 the Forums don't get updated as there is little traffic but there is little traffic because they don't get updated.
 - Think about how PH started.

Forums

- We cannot regulate or moderate an e group or PistonHeads
- We can and do monitor, regulate, moderate and penalise and enforce our own Forum when appropriate.

Regional Website

Update and maintain the regional website

Email Newsletter

Consider the use of a regional email newsletter